M Gma |I CCC Planning <planning@canterbury.gov.uk>

Re: Removal of overgrown Leylandii hedge
1 message

Denham [ 15 April 2021 at 17:15
To: CCC Planning <planning@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Amy,
Thank you for your prompt reply. Yes, some of the trunks are over 75 mm and the hedge is approximately 3 metres high.

Regards,
Evelyne Denham

Sent from my iPad

On 15 Apr 2021, at 14:07, CCC Planning <planning@canterbury.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Denham

Thank you for your email.

Please could you advise if the stem diameter of the trees is over 75mm and 1.5 in height.
Regards,

Amy

Planning Team
Canterbury City Council

01227 862178
e

CITY COUMNCIL

Please reply to planning@canterbury.gov.uk for your email to be acknowledged.
Please give us your views through our customer satisfaction survey.




On Thu, 15 Apr 2021 at 13:41, Denham <sieveden@bhtinternet.com> wrote:
Please find attached photos and drawing of the area of the hedge | wish to remove, as you can see the hedge is deteriorating, to start reducing the width will
just be cutting into the old wood (which does not grow back) and it will look even worse.
As explained previously, | wish to extend the existing fencing and then plant trees and shrubs along the fence line.

If you require any further details can you please email me as | wish to do the work as soon as possible.
Thank you

Evelyne Denham

Sent from my iPad



